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Autumn Half Term 1 Swimming – Y4DG (Miss Gibbs’ class) Only 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child will begin their school swimming lessons on Tuesday 12th September, in the 

afternoon.  This is part of their statutory PE curriculum and an essential life skill for all 

children. 

They will need: 

 their swimming costume (no bikinis or overly long swim shorts) 

 a towel and an optional swimming cap (available from the school office at the cost of 

£1) every Tuesday.   

 Also, we ask £1 contribution towards the cost of the transport every week. 

Mr Owens and Mrs Latimer will accompany the children to the swimming pool.  They have 

both supervised swimming for many years. 

I advise that all long hair is tied up, to keep it out of your child’s eyes, and that girls avoid 

tights on swimming days (or bring socks to change into after swimming).  

If you have any questions about this, feel free to email or ring and we will be able to answer 

them 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C L Withers 

Headteacher 
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